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Mr. John Busher, Owner
Cellular World
10011 Colfax 
Denver, CO 80230

Dear Mr. Busher:

Denver Public Schools thanks you for your willingness to serve on the local Advisory Committee for the Business Education program. Your experience in this field and active participation on the committee will contribute significantly to our effort to offer the best Business Education program possible.

Ms. Doe, Business Education Dept. Chair or D.B. Stone. Business Education Advisory Committee Chair will contact you to provide you with a tentative agenda and other materials. This meeting will help you better understand the role of the committee and how you can contribute. Thank you for your interest in Career and Technical Education.

Sincerely,




Administrator
Denver High School

